
Good evening, 
 
I am a downtown employer and today I am writing to express my support for the Clean and Safe 
renewal. The renewal of clean and safe is critical to the reopening of Downtown Portland and making 
our employees feel safe coming back to work.  The cleaning program is quite popular, and residents 
often tell me they are inspired by their interaction with the cleaners who are learning valuable 
workplace skills while on the road to recovery. The mobile cleaning that are employed through a 
partnership with Central City Concern are effective at daily cleaning and available to respond to specific 
requests - from graffiti removal to bio-hazard clean ups. Visitor information provided by Clean and Safe 
Ambassadors are an asset for both tourists and residents who may need assistance. Working together 
with other downtown stakeholders, Clean and Safe promotes retail, cultural and culinary attractions 
that foster our vibrant city core. The Clean and Safe security services are an inclusive team of 
professionals who foster livability and equity in our fast-growing downtown. They are able to skillfully 
assist people in need to find essential services and peacefully resolve disturbances in our public 
spaces.  The Clean and Safe program is funded by downtown businesses- a $6M private investment in 
our community. Let's not lose this important resource now! I encourage you to vote in support of this 
renewal.  
 

Thanks!  
Anna 

Property Manager – Unico  


